
Being the Best Event Feedback Form 

 

Meeting:  Melton Mowbray Public Consultation 

Time and Date: 18.30 on 28 November 2013 

Venue: Sysonby Hall Hotel 

EMAS Attendees: Karlie Thompson, Mick Jones, Andrew Spice 

Number of Attendees: 10 

 

Press in Attendance:  Melton Times 

 

 

Main Topic Discussed:  

 

• Location of the hubs  

 

• Rural Response Times 

 

• Costs involved 

 

Positive Feedback: 

 

 

Main Concerns Raised 

 

Neither of the proposed hubs are near Melton or Oakham.  How long would it take to get to some rural 

locations?   

 

Can you guarantee this will improve performance? 

 

Who decided where the hubs and Community Ambulance Posts (CAPs) would be located in the new 

proposal? 

 

How much will everything cost? 

 

The focus appears to be on hitting response times in the cities and providing a second-hand service to rural 
areas. 

Brief Meeting Evaluation: 

 

It was appreciated that something needs to be done to improve performance but questioned whether this 

was the right solution. 

 

 

 

Any Other Comments: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


